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Friday 6th December 2019 

 

PE Hoodies 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We are pleased to announce that we will be purchasing each pupil a sports hoody to be worn as part of their PE kit. 

The expectation is that pupils will wear this hoody instead of their school jumper/own hoody on a PE day and any 

other PE activities. They may also be worn for school trips. 

If you wish to purchase more than one hoody, or another size at a later date, they will be available at a cost of £10 

each from the school office. 

Please select a size of hoody carefully from the grid below as only your first hoody will be provided by the school and 

no changes can be made after purchase. 

Please complete and return all order forms to the office by Friday 13th December 2019, so that we are able to order 

and sort over Christmas ready for children to have a smart PE kit in the New Year. Any orders after this date will not 

be provided by the school.    

______________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Childs’ name________________________________              Class_____________________________________ 

Size (age) 3 - 4 5-6 7-8 9-11 12-13 

Please tick ONE 

choice 

     

 

Signed_______________________________________    Date_________________________________________ 

 

We look forward to seeing our pupils dressed warmly and smartly for our PE sessions. 

 

Mrs Harvey and Mr Willson 

PE Leads 


